1991 membership cards available

Honourary Members for 1991: J. Fallow, J. Ford, T. Ford, A.D. Ford, F. Garbutt, G. Gobelle, T.L. Guest, G. Haines, M. Haskins, E. Haskins, J. Grace, W.F. Hunter, F. King, D. Logan, G. Louth Sr., G. Louth Jr., J. Louth, K. Mallette, R. Miller, L. Parker, P.D. Pomeroy, R. Reynolds, J. Reynolds, D. Stone, I. Switzer, R. Torst, C. Turcotte, J. Watson, W. Weir, G. Wagner, A. Zillio, R. Walters, C. Metler, E. Metler, G. Taylor, B. Edgar, R. Ballantine, D. Richardson, P. Jones, L. Walters, P. Reyce.

. 1 -

Memo from your Membership Chairman Ray Clarke: Membership cards are behind the bar until Jan, 31, 1991. Cards will then be mailed out to the members.

New Year's tickets are still available. Don't be disappointed, get your tickets now.

Thursday, Dec. 13th saw the Brampton Clown Band entertain the children of Branch members at their annual Christmas Party, held in the Legion Hall. While the children eagerly awaited the arrival of Santa Claus and his bag of goodies, they had pop and cookies to munch on. After receiving their gift, one by one the children has a visit with Santa and came away with a stocking filled with candies and fruit. Dave McNeilly Ways and Means Chairman wishes to thank all Santa's Helpers and Elves for their assistance in making the children's party a success.

Winners of the draw that evening were: 1st, 2nd, 3rd Brian



Branch 120 PRO



Beaumont, Mike Kim, Norm Ward. 4th, 5th, Ron Scarlett, Audrey Hall, and 6th Frank King.

Complimentary New Year's tickets Ian Hayes, Bruce Clarke. Turkey was won by Donna Sproule.

Congratulations to Joy Swain who has come 1st in Zone B7 Senior Essay competition. Joy will now go on to the District Competition. Congratulations are in order for Gregory Denning who placed 2nd in the Junior category Black and White posters. Well done!

The next Executive meeting will be held on Tuesday, January 8, 1991, 7:00 p.m.

The next General meeting will be held on Thursday, January 24, 1991, 8:00 p.m.

Special Meat Draw Saturday, December 22nd.

Car Club Draw. Thursday, December 13th: 156 George and Joan Archibald, 383 Hal Hulme, 376 Herb Roshier, 351 Joan Mc-Quarrie, 110 Lorraine Doherty. 371 Paul Matalerz. Congratulations to all the above for winning the Half way Draw.

Priday Night Euchre December 14th: Ladies 1st: Evelyn Hewer. 2nd: Marjorie Tutty. Most Lone Hands: Lois Richardson. Mens 1st: Glad Inglas. 2nd: Rod King. Most Lone Hands: Bert Porter. Christmas Dart Shoot, Saturday, December 15th: 1st Stella Sucee, 2nd Ivy Porter, 3rd Lucille Ryall, 4th Terry Bludd, 5th John Narey, 6th Rick Appleyard. All of the above went home with a turkey.

Saturday afternoon Meat Draw, December 15th: Early Birds: Jim Fallow and Ab Ford.

Regular Draw: Jean Thomas, Paul Sargent, R. VanRavens, Judy Grace, Terry Bludd, Stella Sucee, Zoe Greenspan, Jean Murphy. Peter Conway, Helen Cloutier, Mike Sargent, M. Farrell

The roast was won by Jean Murphy and Bob McTaggart took home the special (one pork and one beef roast).

A Very Merry Christmas and a Prosperous New Year to all members of Branch 120 from President Hank Russell and Mary.

From your Executive, May the Peace and Joy of Christmas be with you through all the Year and may the New Year bring you your heart's content.

SICK REPORT On behalf of the Branch membership I took the liberty of sending Christmas cards to all of our sick or recovering comrades. at home or if still in the hospital. I did the same for those on extended care in the Bennett Centre. I dropped in to see Red Roshier on Sunday, who has once again availed himself of the special service at Georgetown hospital, he was sitting up having his gourmet lunch. I expect to see him up and around when I return from our holidays.

My best wishes to all for the Happiest Christmas, Good health and Good fortune throughout the coming year.

Sick Chairman Branch 120, Charles Tutty.

JANUARY 1st STAMPINCREASE

Say: "I saw it in The Herald"

40¢ STAMP

PLUS GST WILL COST

43

BUY 39° STAMPS NOW & SAVE THE 7% GST.

Add 1° Stamps Instead



DELREX SMOKE SHOP

GEORGETOWN MARKET PLACE 877-9284 (FAX SERVICE)

Pet tips for Christmas

Article provided by the Georgetown Animal Clinic.

 Pointsettas are beautiful at Christmas time, but unfortunately they are quite poisonous to our pets. Try to keep these plants elevated and out of reach of your pets.

2. We all love chocolate at Christmas, and given the opportunity our pets would too!! But remember, chocolate is very poisonous to our pets, and can quickly kill them.

3. Tinsel is a popular decoration that cats find particularly interesting, but it is also dangerous. Cats will readily ingest tinsel, and it can cause severe intenstinal abnormalities which require immediate surgical repair. Keep the tinsel well elevated and out of reach of our curious pets.

4. We all tend to over-eat at Christmas time, but it doesn't mean our pets should have a huge feast too! Overfeeding animals, especially at Christmas, often causes vomiting, diarrhea, and in some sad cases (especially the large breed, deep chested dogs) twisted stomach which can rapidly lead to death. Lets stick to feeding them their regular food and minimal treats - they quickly become sick on too much "people goodies".

5. Christmas is a wonderful op-

portunity to give that special someone or family a new pet. However, with the excitement of the holidays, and especially Christmas day, our new kittens and puppies are often (unintentionally) not cared for as attentively as they would if given at another time. New pets are often very frightened and unsure in their new surroundings, and the commotion of Christmas can really terrify them. Better wait until after the holidays to give the new pet, when things have started to settle down, and proper care and attention can be given to the youngster. Instead, if planning to give a pet, give a collar or leash, or some pet accessory as an exciting reminder of what is to come!

6. Don't forget to properly secure your Christmas tree. Curious cats and dogs will try to climb into the tree to inspect all those interesting ornaments, only to topple the tree over and break those treasured bulbs, and leaving broken glass all over which is just asking for cut feet, both yours and theirs!!

On behalf of the Georgetown Animal Clinic, we would like to extend our sincere and warmest wishes for a safe and happy holiday season!! Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions. Telephone 877-2258.



JOAN HEWITT, MANDY ROGERS, JOAN ANDERSON, JANET ARMSTRONG, SHELLEY WHEELER, CINDY KALLMEYER, SHELLEY THORNE, WENDY McGOWAN, PAUL ARMSTRONG

OPEN: DECEMBER 22/90 - 9-12 DECEMBER 29/90 - 9-12

CLOSED: DECEMBER 24/90 DECEMBER 31/90



PAUL C. ARMSTRONG INSURANCE BROKERS LTD.

143 Mill St. Halton Hills (Georgetown) 877-013

